NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

LINTON PARISH COUNCIL HAVE CALLED A PUBLIC MEETING TO BE HELD

7.00P.M. ON TUESDAY 15^{TH} JANUARY 2013

THE OBJECT OF THE MEETING WILL BE TO DISCUSS THE CLOSURE OF KYLE BRIDGE FOR ALMOST 4 MONTHS, AND THE EFFECT ON THE COMMUNITY AND OTHER ISSUES AFFECTING THE ROADS IN THE PARISH

Nigel Smith N.Y.C.C. Highways Manager for this area and Gareth Dadd County Council Member responsible for Highways have agreed to attend.

All enquiries to
W. Frost
Clerk to the Council
13 Petercroft Lane Dunnington York YO19 5NQ
01904 481131